FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Can you please provide us with information relating to the permanent speed changes on roads in your area in the past 3 years? Previously authorities have supplied maps, TROs or even just the names of areas that have seen recent speed limit changes and we will continue to accept any information provided.
Please find attached all the permanent speed limit orders in Leicester since November 2017.

Could you also provide us with contact details for a nominated person, or shared inbox, that can be emailed for future speed limit changes updates?
Please see below email address for the Transport Strategy Team:

transport-strategyenquiries@leicester.gov.uk
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
